
                                May 16th 2021 CAM meeting minutes 

 

Meeting called to order at 2:03 p.m. 

 

Motion to approve April 2021 meeting minutes 

April Minutes approved. 

 

Currently the club has 32 paid members. 

 

The club spent $125.00 for mowing services, the 

field looks good and is in good condition. 

 

The club made $212.00 from the recent fun fly event. 

There was a good turnout for the event. 

There is $2769.35 in the club treasury as of 5/16/2021 

This should be enough to cover club expenses for this year. 

  

There are no safety incidents to report, please be careful 

not to fly over the Pitts. And keep those fingers clear of 

props.    

 

Old business 

The recent fly in was a success, good turnout, lots of 

interesting planes were flown and a good time had 

by all present. 

  

We still have a couple of tables to paint. 

  

 All Electric fly in to be held on Saturday the 22nd. 

Presentation of a Predator Drone entirely controlled 

by two pusher props and thrust vectoring, a demonstration 

followed the meeting. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 2:14p.m. 


